
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Toasty Tuesday 

 Toasted Chicken Sandwich  

 Chicken Ranch Flabread  

 Salad Bar  

 Mixed Fruit Cup  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Mariella Marcial   

   

1. The finals for the 5th Annual Gurrie Geography Bee were held yesterday after 

school.  After intense competition the final field of ten contestants was narrowed down to 

our top three finishers.  Seventh grader Andrew Follenweider captured third place in the 

contest, while fellow seventh grader Sammy Kogen fought his way to a second place 

finish.  Congratulations to seventh grader, Charlotte Lange, who turned in a near perfect 

performance to capture the title of Bee Champion.  Charlotte will take the qualifying test 

on Thursday in a bid to advance to the state competition.  Thank you to all of you that 

came out to support the Bee contestants and those of you that competed in this year's 

competition."  

 

2. IMSA Fusion will meet today after school in Ms. Calder’s room.  Please see one of the 

coaches if you cannot attend. 

 

3. Would you like to get Starbucks delivered to your classroom in the morning? How about 

lunch from Portillo's? These are some of the prizes you can win by collecting donations 

for the $5 for Kids campaign. For every $5 you bring in, you have a chance to win! 

Submit donations in an envelope with your name and advisory to the office or your 

advisor by this Friday to participate in the first drawing! 

 

 

 

 


